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Nautronix	to	Open	New	Office	in
Norway
Nautronix	not	only	celebrates	the	opening	of	a	new	office	in	Stavanger,	Norway,	but	is	also	delighted	to	announce	the	appointment	of
JÃ¸rn	Berg	as	vice	president	of	sales	for	Norway.

Nautronix	sees	huge	growth	in	the	Norwegian	market	for	its	full	range	of	products	and	services.	Jørn	Berg	joins	the	company	with	over	25
years	of	experience	in	the	oil	and	gas	industry	with	past	roles	in	sales,	marketing	and	business	development.	He	will	be	based	in	the
Stavanger	office	and	will	make	regular	sales	visits	where	he	will	focus	on	building	on	existing	customer	relationships	and	also	expanding
Nautronix’s	client	base.

Jørn	Berg	comments:	"It	is	an	exciting	time	to	be	joining	Nautronix.	With	the	development	of	new	products	and	the	interest	that	is	being
generated	by	the	existing	ones,	I	think	the	company	is	in	a	great	position	to	target	the	Norwegian	market	and	I	look	forward	to	being	part	of
the	team."

CEO	Mark	Patterson	adds:	"With	the	heightened	activity	in	Norway	and	having	well-established	offices	in	Houston	and	Rio	de	Janeiro,	it
made	great	sense	to	expand	the	company	further	and	open	a	Nautronix	entity	in	Norway.	I	feel	that	Jørn’s	appointment	has	come	at	a
great	time.	We	are	receiving	a	substantial	number	of	enquiries	from	Norway	and	I	have	no	doubt	that	Jørn	will	be	able	to	generate	even
more	leads	and	promote	Nautronix	and	its	products	in	the	area."
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